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May 5, 2021 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey 

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:    7TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210039 

     INSTALL TOW AWAY ZONE ON THE NORTH SIDE 

     OF WEST CENTER STREET FROM NORTH 45TH STREET 

     EAST TO THE FIRST NORTH/SOUTH ALLEY 

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

On behalf of the property owner at 2702 North 45th Street we recommend the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction in an effort to increase compliance of the existing no parking restriction 

on the north side of West Center Street from North 45th Street east to the first north/south alley. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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May 5, 2021 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210039  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

              OF WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE FROM A 

              POINT 95 FEET EAST OF SOUTH 16TH STREET 

              TO A POINT 25 FEET EAST THEREOF  

      

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the alley 

located on the north side of West Cleveland Avenue between South 15th Place and South 16th Street 

have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West Cleveland Avenue when vehicles park 

close to the alley. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction 

to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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May 5, 2021 

 

Honorable JoCasta Zamarripa 

Alderwoman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:    8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210039 

     INSTALL NO PARKING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 AM TO 4:30 PM 

     ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 23RD STREET FROM 

     WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE TO A POINT 150 FEET SOUTH          

 

Dear Alderwoman Zamarripa: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Christ-St. Peter Lutheran School located at 2229 West 

Greenfield Avenue to install to install the above-captioned parking restriction to aid in the arrival and 

dismissal procedures of students at the school.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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May 5, 2021  

  

Honorable Cavalier Johnson  

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

Subject: 2ND ALD. DIST. - FILE #210039   

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF  

              WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE FROM WEST ARMITAGE AVENUE   

              TO A POINT 60 FEET EAST     

      

Dear Alderman Johnson: 

  

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction.  

  

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found west bound motorists on 

West Armitage Avenue have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling west bound on West Fond 

du Lac Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection.  

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


